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MANKO, GOLD, KATCHER & FOX, LLP TO CONTRIBUTE MONTHLY “GREEN-
HOUSE COUNSEL” COLUMN TO THE ASSOCIATION OF CORPORATE 

COUNSEL’S LEGAL RESOURCES 

Philadelphia, PA (November 30, 2009) – Manko, Gold, Katcher & Fox, LLP (MGKF), an 
environmental, energy and land use law firm, is pleased to announce it will sponsor one of the 
Association of Corporate Counsel’s (ACC) legal resources, Green-house Counsel.  In this role, 
the firm will contribute a monthly column focusing on the most salient developments in 
environmental, energy and land use law to enhance corporate counsels’ awareness of emerging 
issues in these areas.

“As we celebrate our 20th year of service, we look forward to working with The Association of 
Corporate Counsel and are pleased that our years of experience in environmental law will give us 
the opportunity to provide the insight we have gained over these past two decades,” said 
Managing Partner Robert D. Fox.  ACC Deputy General Counsel & VP of Legal Resources 
James Merklinger shares his  enthusiasm about working with MGKF.   He said, “ACC members 
in the U.S. and abroad continue to look to us for the latest information on environmental law. 
Manko, Gold, Katcher & Fox’s monthly contributions will give our members access to 
environmentally friendly and cost-effective resources that impact their law departments.”

The inaugural column, “Don’t Dig a Watery Grave: Stay Current on the Latest Water 
Regulations and Available Funding,” advises that counsel should be aware of the evolution of 
governmental regulation of the use and handling of water, as well as monetary incentives to 
achieve compliance with the emerging laws. Future topic areas will include green lending, 
sustainability, green energy and outsourcing, environmental justice, litigation, and environmental 
reporting and permitting. 

About MGKF
MGKF concentrates its practice in environmental, energy, and land use law and litigation. It 
represents clients ranging from Fortune 100 corporations to small, privately held enterprises, 
both in the Mid-Atlantic Region and on a national basis. MGKF’s offices are located at 401 City 
Avenue, Suite 500, Bala Cynwyd, Pennsylvania and 535 Route 38, Suite 145A, Cherry Hill, New 
Jersey. For additional information, visit www.mgkflaw.com or call 484-430-5700 or 856-317-
1299.  

About ACC: 
The Association of Corporate Counsel (ACC) is the world’s largest organization serving the 
professional and business interests of attorneys who practice in the legal departments of 
corporations, associations and other private-sector organizations around the globe.  ACC 
promotes the common interests of its members, provides resources to help save time, money and 
effort, contributes to their continuing education and provides a voice on issues of global 

www.mgkflaw.com
http://www.mgkflaw.com/articles2009/ACC%2020091101.pdf


Page 2

importance. With more than 25,000 members in over 70 countries, employed by over 10,000 
organizations, ACC's community connects its members to the people and resources necessary for 
both personal and professional growth. By in-house counsel, for in-house counsel. ®
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